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July 23, 2024 

 

Dear Brothers & Sisters in Christ,  

Greetings to each of you!  We are so grateful for your being part of our life and ministry. We 
wish rich blessings for each of you and your families. 

Thank you for praying for me and for Monica since my brain aneurysms were identified back in 
March during my U.S. travels. After months of doctor's visits and evaluations in Argentina, we 
want to share with you that the date for my brain surgery has now been set for August 7th at 
8:00 a.m. Argentina time.   

I will have two stents placed into two parts of my brain, dissecting aneurysms of the right 
vertebral artery. I ask you to please pray for me.  

This week, I will do several medical studies, lab and anesthesia tests. I will be taking different 
medicines before surgery and also after surgery.  Please pray for the preparation for surgery 
and for the actual surgery on August 7th.  The recovery process will be about a month.   

We believe that the costs of surgery will ultimately be covered by the government, and this is a 
huge praise!   However, we will have to personally cover the costs for all medications needed 
before and after surgery.   

We trust in God's provision of financial resources and covet your prayers! 

Thank you for your attention and for keeping us in your prayers. 

 

Your servants in Christ, 

Andrés and Mónica Acosta 

John 15:16 

 

Would you partner to help provide the support we must raise for 
the mission of World Reach to serve in Argentina? 

• Go to world-reach.org/donate to give once or set up 
monthly recurring gifts under the campaign for Acosta, Andres & Monica. 
 

• Make a check payable to World Reach and mail to the address below with a note indicating your 
preference for supporting "Acosta's ministry".   

 


